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On Thursday, May 19th, I had the opportunity to attend, and speak at, a wall raising

ceremony for the new Erie Harbor apartment building that is currently under construction

on Mt. Hope Avenue. For more about this new venture, you can visit

www.liveaterieharbor.com. The project is expected to be complete this summer.
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